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The official monthly newsletter of

BLC Youth Program

Youth Director
Contact Info

Hunter Manderfeld

 hunter.manderfeld@bethlehemlakefeld.com

Cell - (507) 841-3120

BLC Youth Church Website 

https://www.bethlehemlakefield.com/youth.html

First Communion is coming

up soon. Sign up on the First

Communion page below

Volunteer options are listed

below and we need kid

helpers to make lasagnas

along with filling Easter

eggs and making egg bake.

Jr High Summer trip is

about full so sign your child

up soon!

We are in need of more

helpers for Sunday School

to be teachers. Please

consider signing up below.



2/14/24-3/20/24 Lent Services on Wednesdays 
3/23/24 First Communion Class: Noon-3pm
3/28/24 First Communion Service 7pm
3/31/24 Easter Egg Hunt
Date TBD - Bowling Party

Service Projects

Lent Meals Volunteer Sign Up - Full1.

Lasagna Bake Volunteers - Make and

freeze lasagna meals on 2/23/24

2.

Easter Egg/Egg Bake Helper3.

March
YouthDates
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https://tracking.email.church360.org/c/eJw0zctuhSAQgOGnwR0GhpGBBQt7Wt9DmfGSeDlBja_fNM1Z_pv_49SHARErSZYMNSFQMNWcRopNFCQH2ESMAUY7ZM_kgriGPVZLYsdRTB6AxPc2Ww8c4siUYYTB8F8ge9do_TlT1NoqNLL1y1rn-S55dt7UR5mqNc3X9T6VaxV0Crrneepzmfb7Pcm-3Gedj01BNx0KOmte5ge_2tgStC103y9vNVI0zlqjpT8vKVVJ871fUrZ-ZymjrKzQTP_ysf0GAAD__y_vSDo
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4BA9A72AA2FDC61-48471335-lasagna
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first communion
Does your child have questions about first

communion? Join us on Saturday the 23rd of
March at Noon for your child to learn about

communion and its importance 

https://forms.gle/xp7AonWqmQ5TbYV57


I S S U E  M A R C H  2 0 2 4

Will restart on
April 3rd 

6th-9th Grade

Sign up for times that work in your schedule to
help out! Click the link below to sign up. 

Teachers/Subs Needed

Shine 
Youth Group

Shine 
Youth Group

Will restart
on April 3rd

3rd-5th Grade



2024 Mission Trip!2024 Mission Trip!2024 Mission Trip!
We are heading to the great Appalachian

Mtns this summer! If your child is interested
in joining us, please send Hunter a text or an

email to be placed on a list.
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Jr High Summer TripJr High Summer Trip

We are full!

ABOUT FULL! 
We have a new opportunity for our 6th-8th grade
kids for a summer trip to Montana. Please fill out

the link below if your child is interested!

https://forms.gle/Q6bxhoyoTsydv73H7


This month we celebrate our following kiddos birthdays!

 

GIGI A
EMMETT W

KIERA C
RAMSEY J
BAYLIE G
JILLIAN B
EVERLY J
CHLOE W
KYRA T

ASHLYNN G
RYAN F

MADELYN G
AXEL S
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MARCH



STAY TUNED THROUGHOUT
THE SCHOOL YEAR

Please stay up to date by watching Facebook, watching your

emails, and your mail for updates for our youth.

BLC
Youth Ministry

hunter.manderfeld@

bethlehemlakefield

.com

BLC
Website

https://www.facebook.com/BLCYouthGroup
mailto:hunter.manderfeld@bethlehemlakefield.com
https://www.bethlehemlakefield.com/youth.html

